
 

 

Freddie Mac Announces Reporting Error by One Servicer Affecting November 2019 Factors   

November 6, 2019 

 

Freddie Mac is announcing that a reporting error by one Servicer resulted in a population of single-family 

mortgage loans being processed by Freddie Mac as paid off.  Those loan pay-offs were reflected in the 

November 2019 factors.  Seven Mortgage Participation Certificate (PC) pools were impacted by 5% of 

unpaid principal balance (UPB) or more and are listed in the table below.  

 

Security 

Identifier 

CUSIP Issue Date Number of Loans 

Impacted (i.e. paid off) 

V85184 3132LAXM9 2/1/2019 1 
C00335 31292GLQ7 5/1/1994 2 
C03665 

 
31292LCA1 4/1/2011 1 

C00361 
 

31292GMJ2 9/1/1994 1 

V83742 
 

3132L9EP6 12/1/2017 1 

V84748 
 

3132LAHZ8 10/1/2018 1 

C00476 
 

31292GQ58 9/1/1996 1 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Investor Inquiry at Investor_Inquiry@freddiemac.com. 


